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SCHOOL BOARD 
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ADMINISTRATIVE REPORT 

 

DATE:     March 23, 2023 
TOPIC:      #6.12- Bids for WHS Data Cabling 
PRESENTER:    Daniel Hines, Asst. Director of Facilities 
REFERENCE TO POLICY/STATUTE: Policy #719; Authorization to Solicit Bids 
 

A. PURPOSE OF REPORT   
a. South Washington County Schools issued a request for proposals (RFP) for the 

replacement of data cabling at Woodbury High School (WHS) as part of the larger 
summer 2023/24 east-wing HVAC project. 
● A total of 6 bids were received before the closing of the bid window (March 9).  
● One of the bids was voluntarily revoked by the bidder and subsequently 

removed from evaluation. 
● Bid evaluation was completed in early March 2023. 

 
B. RECOMMENDATION 

a. The facilities and technology departments are recommending board approval of 
the bid proposal from Systematic Technologies of Rice, Minnesota. The evaluation 
of the proposal from Systematic Technologies was the lowest cost and meets all 
components of the design requested.  

Bid Log 

 

Company Delivered Via Bid Amount Complete 

CESO 1:23PM 3/9/23 Email $50,875.00 Yes 

CDWG 7:13AM 3/9/23 Email $92,817.00 Yes 

Systematic Technologies 2:26PM 2/24/23 Email $49,900.00 Yes 

Heartland Business Systems 4:44PM 2/23/23 Email $64,950.00 Yes 

Bluum 11:01AM 3/7/23 Email $68,726.33 Yes 

River Valley Low Voltage 7:17PM 3/1/23 Email Revoked Bid Yes 


